



















HERTFORDSHIRE Police and Crime Panel

Borough Offices, Bishops' College, Churchgate, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire EN8 9XQ

Tel: 01992 785650 Email: pcp@broxbourne.gov.uk

3 February 2017

Mr David Lloyd
Police and Crime Commissioner for Hertfordshire
Harpenden Police Station
15 Vaughan Road
Harpenden
Hertfordshire
AL5 4GZ

Dear David

REPORT OF POLICE AND CRIME PANEL ON YOUR PROPOSED APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

As agreed by the Police and Crime Panel at its confirmation hearing on Thursday 2 February 2017, I write to report that the Panel supports your proposed appointment of Mr Chris Brace to the post of Chief Executive Officer.

Yours sincerely

Councillor Tim Hutchings

Chairman of the Hertfordshire Police and Crime Panel